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Very dissatisfied and extremely frustrated with the change in bus services. For the last 22 
years while I have lived at my current address I have been able to take the 339 from near my 
home directly into the city in about 30 minutes. Now it takes me an hour or more and I have 
to catch the 339 to Central and then wait for another bus - for around 10-15 minutes to get 
into the city. Why is this considered to be an improvement in the bus system/public 
transport ??? This would be an issue for all living in Clovelly and who would normally have 
taken a single bus into the city. PLEASE IMPROVE THE PUBLIC TRANSPORT SYSTEM BY 
GIVING My AREA A DIRECT SINGLE BUS INTO THE CITY !!!!! 


